
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – June 2020

Hi BDTHC members,

Well we were finally able to have a club 
meeting!  Maybe we can start to get back 
to normal or something close to it.  We 
met on June 8,2020 at our usual place.

We discussed many things but most 
important was that we wouldn't be having 
our open hunt in August this year due to  
all the restrictions that are imposed on 

gatherings.  

I contacted Ken Goss about the fall club members only picnic and 
hunt.  He let me know that Sept. 20th was the best date for this 
event.  I would like to thank the Goss's for allowing us to have 
this event at their place.  The cost and rules are as always 
$50.00 for the hunt and for the picnic the club will supply the 
meats and everyone should bring a covered dish to share. We also 
discussed that because of the high cost of silver we would be 
making some changes to the hunt targets and prizes.  We will 
discuss this further at our next meeting.

FINDS OF THE MONTH:  COIN-------1936 QUARTER-----Pat Bidding

Next meeting will be July 13, 2020 at 6:30 pm in the basement of 
the Forty Fort Municipal building.  Masks are still required.  
Boy the world is changing and we have to adapt in order to 
survive.  

I just received a letter from White's that they will be closing 
the factory but will be around for warranty and repairs for a 
while yet.  This is not a good sign as they have produced great 
metal detectors for many years, and were American Made.

Don't forget to bring in your finds for finds of the month if 
you are able to get out and detect.

I hope to see as many members at the next meeting as possible.

Good Detecting
BDTHC President 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


